
Pringle-Morse CISD 

P.O. Box 109, 100 S. Fifth Street 

Morse, Texas 79062 

Scott Burrow, Superintendent 

806-733-2507 

June 28, 2022 
 
 
 

Re:  Dress Code, School Supply List, and STAAR Report Cards 

Dear Parents, Guardians, and Students: 

The Board of Trustees approved an updated dress code for Pringle-Morse School students.  The 

dress code applies to all grades, prekindergarten through high school.  Many of the changes 

help keep our school safe.  

Only clear backpacks will be allowed at Pringle-Morse School this year. The change is noted on 

the enclosed 2022-23 school supply list. Your cooperation will help keep Pringle-Morse safe. 

This year school supplies may be purchased directly from Pringle-Morse CISD. A box will be 

waiting for your child when school starts. Prices are noted in red on the school supply list. Mail 

or deliver payment to Pringle-Morse CISD by Tuesday, July 26 (school registration day), if you 

want to purchase school supplies directly from Pringle-Morse. Sized items like gym clothes, 

shoes, and other highlighted items on the list will not be included in the box. Parents must 

purchase highlighted items. 

Enclosed please find your student(’s’) STAAR Report Card. 

Please do not hesitate to contact me at 806-733-2507 should you have any questions.  We 

appreciate your efforts to help keep our campus safe. 

Best Regards, 

 

 

Scott Burrow, Superintendent 

Enclosures:  Dress Code, School Supply List, STAAR Report Card 


